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Ivory Abad 
TCS John Huxley America, Inc. 
6171 Mc Leod Dr., Ste. M 
Las Vegas, NV 89120 
 
RE: Submission #3122 Blaze Gaming Surface 
 
Dear Ms. Abad, 
 
Thank you for requesting approval of the Blaze Gaming Surface. We have completed our review.  
The Blaze Gaming Surface is approved for use in Washington State Tribal Casinos. 
 
Approval of the Blaze Gaming Surface is contingent on the following requirements: 
 
Manufacturer Requirements: 
 

• Blaze Gaming Surface was only tested for use with the TCS John Huxley Saturn Roulette 
Wheel and Saturn GLO Roulette Wheel. 
 

 
Tribal Casino Implementation: 
 

• Ensure internal controls and or game rules are revised to include new equipment and 
procedures and are approved by the Tribal Gaming Agency and concurred with by the 
Washington State Gambling Commission.  

 
 
The electronic signatures for the Blaze Gaming Surface from the Washington State Gambling 
Commission Electronic Gambling Lab can be found below.  
 
SIGNATURES 
 
Blaze Gaming Table 

 
 
 

File Name Version  SHA1 Signature 
Console.exe 3.6.2 1E2A34DA13454A8E53E9F2B1472DF319D752FF0F 
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Any modifications made to the Blaze Gaming Surface must be submitted to us for additional 
testing and review. We reserve the right to investigate and re-evaluate this equipment if we 
determine that such a review is necessary to ensure compliance with tribal state compacts or 
rules and laws of Washington. 
 
Please notify Special Agent Julie Kerkof at Julie.kerkof@wsgc.wa.gov at least 2 weeks prior to 
any scheduled installation of the Blaze Gaming Surface into a tribal casino.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to comply with 
our tribal state compacts and rules and laws of Washington. If you have any questions regarding 
this matter, please contact me at (425) 766-5779. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dan Wegenast 
Agent in Charge 
Tribal Gaming Unit 
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